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July 30, 2008

Dr. Damaris Drewry
P. O. Box 64682
Tucson, A285728

Dear Damaris,

Thank you, thank you for your presentation to the IONS Tucson Community Group at
our "First Friday" meeting on July 11th.

From the feedback I have had, it was obvious that people really loved your presentation
and their opportunity to hear your talk, "After-Death Communication and Bereavement:
Actual Stories of People Contacted From the Other Side." In our society today, people
are really searching for ways to understand deceased-initiated communication, and they
very much appreciated your time and energy in presenting such a well thought out and
prepared program.

Your presentation was wonderful, as always it was fun yet serious, informative, and
stimulating. I know that folks learned many things from it and now have a much better
understanding of the immediate and long term benefits of communicating in a variety of
ways with their deceased friends and especially family.

So, again, thank you, for providing IonsTucson with a new way of looking at the
possibilities and the impact they can have on us as individuals.

Sincerely,
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Susan H. Cooper
Community Group Coordinator
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